
22.6.24 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

CURRICULUM HEADLINES 

The curriculum headlines for next week have been emailed to you and are ready for 

view on our website: https://www.spjs.org/weekly-curriculum-headlines.php 

They contain important information about the upcoming week so please ensure you read 

your year-group headlines. 

 

PTA SUMMER FAIR IS ON TODAY! 

Please come and join us between 12.00 pm and 3.00 p.m 

 

NEXT WEEK IS SPORTS WEEK 

Just a reminder that we have a fantastic week of activities arranged for the children. 

Our sports week letter with further information can be found on our website: 

https://www.spjs.org/letters-home.php. 

Don’t forget: 

• Children need to wear their P.E kits all week (and no jewellery). 

• Bring a named water bottle with them EVERY day. 

• Arrive early if possible, as there will be music in the playground from 8.35am 

 

SPORTS DAY is on Friday on the field from 9.15am until 12.00pm. Parents are invited 

to join us. 

o All ‘S’ classes to wear a Red T shirt 

o All ‘P’ classes to wear a Blue T shirt (wear normal school PE navy blue polo kit) 

o All ‘J’ classes to wear a Green T shirt 

 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS FOR NEXT YEAR 

Information about our clubs for next year has now been sent out, so please look out for 

the email. There is one change to our timetable – the tennis club which is run by an 

outside provider will now run on a Monday instead of a Thursday. We will upload 

information about how to book this club as soon as we have received it. 

The closing date to book clubs run by SPJS staff is 9.00am on Monday 1st July. Due 

to the volume of applications, we are unable to accept any late bookings, so please make 

sure you complete the Google Form in good time. 

 

ART & DT WEEK FRAME SALE 

 

The children worked incredibly hard during Art & DT work to create a 3D frame filled 

with a piece of art work. Each year group focussed on a different artist and used 

multiple DT techniques to build their frames. Next week, we invite you into school to 



visit your child(ren)'s classroom and view their frames. If you feel you are able to, you 

may make a donation to the school which will cover the cost of future Art and DT 

materials. Teachers will be collecting your donations and no amount is too small. All 

children will be able to take their frames home at the end of the day so please do not 

worry if you cannot attend or donate. We hope you enjoy seeing the efforts of your 

child(ren) and the frames really brighten up your home. Please enter the school through 

the office or playground doors at 3pm, you may take your child home when you have 

visited. Please note you will not be able to collect any other child/ren unless their 

parents have written a note in the home-school book informing us of this on the day. 

We will not be able to forward on any emails that come via the office after 10am on the 

day of the year group’s display. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Y3: Monday 24th June (Van Gogh) 

Y4: Tuesday 25th June (Andy Warhol) 

Y5: Thursday 27th June (Picasso) 

Y6: Friday 28th June (Batik) 

 

 

PROMOTING PHYSICAL WELL-BEING 

Please see the attached poster sharing top tips for parents. 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

SPJS 


